
Teams,
The season is upon us and we have one month to go before our great event for FIRST here at the
UIC Pavilion for Illinois and Northwest Indiana! Again, the Midwest FRC is just 30 days away
and I need your responses on the Team Social:

1. Please reply to cis71@comcast.net, and gasmith@uic.edu by March 14, 2014, your
team’s attendance to FRC Team Social the evening of April 4, 2014. Please send your Team
# and name, plus the number of team’s participants coming to the social. We are planning a
fun evening at the Windy City Fieldhouse in Chicago, see the attached documents for more
details. Like last year, we need to know the number of members of your team coming to
insure everyone has food, fun and refreshments.

Thank you in advance for your timely actions and replies on this matter.

Gerald A. Smith

Chair, FRC Midwest Planning Committee
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